_		1 1 1 1		
FROM	NAME & TITLE	THOMAS J. STOSUR, DIRECTOR	CITY of BALTIMORE MEMO	
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 8 TH FLOOR, 417 EAST FAYETTE STREET		CITY OF
	SUBJECT	CITY COUNCIL BILL #12-0101 / ANIMAL CONTROL AND PROTECTION – LICENSING PRIVATE KENNELS		1797
			DATE	

TO

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 North Holliday Street DATE:

June 12, 2012

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #12-0101, for the purpose of requiring licenses for private kennels; establishing the procedures for issuing or revoking private kennel licenses; making the failure to obtain a private kennel license punishable by citation; defining certain terms; and generally relating to the licensing of private kennels.

The Department of Planning has no objection to City Council Bill #12-0101 and defers to the Health Department, as it is the agency most directly affected by this proposal.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.

TJS/WA

Attachment:

cc: Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Chief for Economic and Neighborhood Development

Mr. Alex Sanchez, Chief of Staff

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office

The Honorable Rochelle "Rikki" Spector, Council Rep. to Planning Commission

Mr. David Tanner, BMZA

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration

Mr. Nicholas Blendy, DHCD

Ms. Barbara Zektick, DOT

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.

Ms. Karen Randle, Council Services